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Graham Judge

From: Martin Brown <Martin.Brown@qprc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 23 August 2016 3:29 PM

To: Graham Judge

Cc: David Carswell; Beate Jansen; Michael Thompson

Subject: RE: PGR_2015_Quean_001_00 8 July 2016

Attachments: Letter to Department of Planning (PGR_2015_QUEAN_001_00).pdf; APPENDIX 1 

Supplementary Planning Information.pdf; Council Advice 8 July 2016.pdf

Hi Graham, 

Thanks for sending through for comment. 

It's Council's view that the additional documentation forwarded by the proponent in this instance doesn't contain 

any information that would change the Council's previous advice of 8 July 2016 (copy attached). 

Accordingly Council does not support a rezoning of the subject site in this instance. 

Happy to discuss further with you if useful Regards Martin 

 

Martin Brown 

Team Leader - Strategic Land Use Planning 

Tel: 02 6285 6277 

Web: www.qprc.nsw.gov.au 

Mail: PO Box 90 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 

 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Graham.Judge@planning.nsw.gov.au [mailto:Graham.Judge@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 10:10 AM 

To: Martin Brown <Martin.Brown@qprc.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: PGR_2015_Quean_001_00 8 July 2016 

 

Martin, 

Thank you for the comments on the proponent's revised Ecological/Bushfire Report and Access Report dated June 

2016. 

 

Attached is the covering letter from Knight Frank and supplementary info provided to the Department in late July 

2016. The information supplements the revised Ecological/Bushfire Assessment and Access Report previously sent 

to Council for comment.  

 

If you have any comments please provide them by COB Friday 26 August 2016. 

 

Regards 

Graham Judge 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Martin Brown [mailto:Martin.Brown@qprc.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 8 July 2016 1:49 PM 

To: Linda Davis <Linda.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Deanne Frankel <Deanne.Frankel@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Graham Judge 

<Graham.Judge@planning.nsw.gov.au>; David Carswell <David.Carswell@qprc.nsw.gov.au>; Michael Thompson 

<Michael.Thompson@qprc.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: PGR_2015_Quean_001_00 8 July 2016 
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Hi Linda, 

Trust you are well. 

Please find attached Council's response to your correspondence of 28 June 2016 in respect of the Pre-Gateway for 

land at North Terrace in Queanbeyan (PGR_2015_Quean_001_00). 

Trust this is OK - let me know if you need a hard copy in the mail. 

Happy to discuss any details. 

Kind regards 

Martin 

 

Martin Brown 

Team Leader - Strategic Land Use Planning 

Tel: 02 6285 6277  

Web: www.qprc.nsw.gov.au 

Mail: PO Box 90 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
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